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Memorandum from S. Naylor, Director of Planning Services dated October 26, 2015 regarding the City Council
“Bump-Up” Request for Site Plan Approval from the South Barrie Secondary School (225 Prince William Way).
(Note: Motion 15-G-187 as part of General Committee Report dated September 14, 2015 and resolution 15-A-
104 of City Council minutes dated September 21, 2015) (File: D11-1691)
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